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Joe Lewis of the Washington, D.C., office is quoted in two front-page
articles: the Wall Street Journal's article, "U.S. Patent Office Cancels
Washington Redskins Trademarks," and the Washington Post 's article,
"Federal agency cancel Redskins trademark registration, says name is
disparaging."
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http://online.wsj.com/articles/u-s-patent-office-cancels-washington-redskins-trademarks-1403103213#printMode
http://www.washingtonpost.com/local/us-patent-office-cancels-redskins-trademark-registration-says-name-is-disparaging/2014/06/18/e7737bb8-f6ee-11e3-8aa9-dad2ec039789_story.html

